
Agenda item 12 

 

CAMBOURNE TOWN COUNCIL 
District of South Cambridgeshire 

 
Council Meeting 3rd November 2020 

 

EAST WEST RAIL 
 
Work is going forward on the East West Rail (EWR) with the section between Bedford 
and Cambridge section that comes via Cambourne. The latest release being EWR 
launching new environmental surveys. EWR also released local baseline mapping data 
for the route was published 17th November 2020 and the email circulated with the 
baseline mapping which can be accessed via the following link MAPPING 

 
On Wednesday 18th November the Chairs Group, Cllr Jones the County and District 
Councillors had a meeting with representatives of EWR to discuss the route, progress 
and the possibility of a station to the north of Cambourne rather than the south as 
shown on the current preferred route. Copy of the minutes attached 
 
It is: 
Recommended that the report be considered. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://communityhub.eastwestrail.co.uk/1new-interactive-environment-map-launched

